
Attn: Carmen Caruso, Peter Fay, Patrick Brown 

 In Opposition to File OZS-2021-0053 

I am writing today to express my objection to the development proposal of Malone Given Parson Ltd-
Greenwin Corp./Sweeny Holdings Ltd 31-33 George St. and 18-28 Elizabeth Street. 

Brampton's downtown core needs infrastructure upgrades prior to any additional high density 
residential housing being built. Not upgrading the infrastructure will have a negative impact on all the 
current neighbourhoods, both existing and new. It will also overwhelm social services, including access 
to our lone downtown hospital. Overburdening infrastructure in the downtown core will serve to 
dissuade both individuals and businesses from relocating to Brampton and downtown Brampton 
specifically.

I encourage Mayor Brown, the counsel and the city planning department to decline this proposal and 
focus on sustainable, well-planned development that focuses on long terms benefits to the City of 
Brampton and its residents. 

Regards, 

Tim Wilson


